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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Japan. 
Montenegro commends Japan's commitment to the protection and promotion of human rights and fundamental freedoms, both domestically and internationally. The Japan’s proactive and constructive engagement during its five tenures in the Human Right Council, as well as its cooperative interaction with other UN human rights mechanisms, is gratefully observed. As well as Japan’s commitment to multilateralism, and its well-established engagement in achieving the 2030 SDGs globally. To that, we also note Japan’s global lead in a number of initiatives, including through its development assistance.  
Montenegro recommends to Japan:
1. To establish an independent and credible National Human Rights Institution in  compliance with the Paris Principles;
2. To enact comprehensive anti-discrimination legislation.

We wish Japan a successful UPR cycle.

Thank you. 

